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By Electronic Mail and RESS Filing 

December 22, 2016 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Community Expansion Generic Proceeding (EB-2016-0004)  

Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) – Response to Enbridge’s 

Comments on OSEA Cost Claim  

We are in receipt of Enbridge Gas Distribution’s letter of December 9, 2016.  

OSEA’s consultant, Ms. Fraser, regularly advises both OSEA and BOMA at OEB hearings.  

Ms. Fraser advises the parties on different issues based on the parties’ respective interests and 

mandate.  For OSEA, Ms. Fraser reviews aspects of the submissions and documents provided by 

the utilities and intervenors for issues specific to sustainable energy (i.e. renewable energy 

generation, conservation, climate change).  Ms. Fraser dockets to OSEA and BOMA based on 

the time spent for issues relevant to each intervenor.   

We understand that there was a clerical mistake on Ms. Fraser’s docket for BOMA on 

March 26, 2016, which should read 2 hours, not 20 hours.  We understand that BOMA will be 

submitting a revised cost estimate.  

Yours truly, 

 

Robert Woon 
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